
Telling  the  Story  of  the
Ozarks: Harlin Museum is in
the  October  ’18  issue  of
Ozarks Farm & Neighbor

Ozarks Farm & Neighbor magazine – October 2018 – article about
the Harlin Museum
Laura L. Valenti of Ozarks Farm & Neighbor magazine
stopped by the museum to find out what we were all
about. Find out what she had to say by clicking on the
above  photo  to  read  the  article  on  their  website!
#DiscoverYourOzarks  #HarlinMuseum
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